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The George Washington Chapter has had an active 4th quarter. The Chapter 
Color Guard participated in the Burlington Veterans Day Parade and placing 
wreaths at Hawthorne Cemetery at Mt Vernon. 
 
Membership relations efforts seem to be working positively with only 3 
dropped members, one of whom was late with his dues. One has just gone on 
Social Security income and is watching his spending and I am waiting on a 
response from the 3rd. 
 
Youth Awards activity includes Dr Marshall Anderson assuming the chair for 
Youth Awards except Boy Scouts which is led by Marshall Eberhart. One, 
Eagle Scout was recognized for his achievement and two Knight Essay entries 
were received. 
 
Member recognition was led by Chapter VP Bruce Bock receiving medals and 
certificates from NSSAR for his support for the Sgt moses Adams Brochure 
program, 1776 Campaign, and the Ben franklin Medal for supporting the 
NSSSAR Library. Compatriots Glenn Orr, Dale Harshman, Russ Oliver and 
David Vandaveer received the WASSAR Achievement Medal for their 
outstanding contributions to the Chapter. Compatriot John Kraft recieved the 
Chapter Certificate of Appreciation for his work as Facebook Administrator. 
 
Chapter Programs included a review of the USS Stark Award program, 
Veterans sharing their service and NSSAR Giving (part 2) . 
 
We are making an effort to keep meetings to 90 minutes so that there is 
sufficient time to socialize. 
 


